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Bobbie Walthall

Subject: RE: city comm consent 9

From: Patricia Sinclair 
Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2015 12:02 PM 
To: Bobbie Walthall 
Subject: city comm consent 9 
 
   
To:  Mayor and City Commissioners 
From:  Patricia Sinclair 
Re:  Opposition to consent agenda 
Date:  December 1,1 2015 
  
Will the trucks, semis, etc. traveling from the proposed Menard's facility be traveling along E. 19th Street, as plans have 
been made to open this street up at its eastern end and to allow all kinds of traffic to travel through my residential 
neighborhood, with schools, etc.?  There's lots not to like in this proposal, but I'll leave that  to others with more exact 
knowledge to speak about..  Remember, money from the feds, state, and county is still our money. 


